
  

 
 

Brothers in Christ, 
 

October is upon us, a busy month ahead with many Knights activities as we promote our Membership Drive!!! 
 

The activities started on First Saturday, October 2nd with the Holy Rosary and Benediction of the Eucharist.  An hour of 
adoration, meditation and rosary is time well spent.  Many thanks to the Brothers who participated in this Holy Hour. 

 

Later Saturday at the 5 PM Mass many Knights (wearing our blue shirts) served as Greeters, Staffed the Welcome Center 
and our Membership table in Hermann Hall, some were Eucharistic Ministers,  a Group of Knights carried the gifts forward 
at the Offertory, and Brother Tim Lee, Membership Director showed a brief movie on the work of the Knights throughout 
the world to reintroduce the Knights to the Parish and to ask the men attending to consider joining our Council. His  
presentation was very moving! 

 

This was also Hospitality Weekend which means donuts -- lots of donuts, sponsored by the Knights this month!  Hermann 
Hall was vibrant with activity, conversation, and fellowship!  The Sunday Masses and Hospitality were the same, but larger 
crowds!  I'm grateful to everyone that made this initial kickoff a success, we have twelve new Knight requests!  Fr. Connolly 
sent an email to the members of our Council expressing his thanks and admiration. 

 

Okay, that's the first three days of October!!  There is more to come!! 
 

Ohio Right to Life is conducting the 40 Days for Life Ministry, Seton has Wednesday October 13th, 7 AM to 7 PM.  More 
information and the sign-up sheet is in HH.  Please pick an hour to pray for the unborn.  For more information contact, 
Brother Mike Gohr.   

 

Our first Pancake Breakfast since COVID is coming back on Sunday October 17th.  We will need many Knights to meet the 
challenge to help with cooking, serving, and cleaning.  Please be generous with your time as this popular event gets restarted. 
The Pancake Committee will provide more information soon.   

 

It's not October without Pumpkins!  On Saturday October 23rd, the Knights are hosting the "Family Fall Festival" in the 
PAC after the 5 PM Mass.  There will be food and fun for the whole family.  The Pumpkin Carving Contest is the main event 
and the competition is fierce!  Kids are already preparing their ideas for that special Pumpkin!   Mark your calendars. More 
information to come.   

 

Plans are in progress for our first food drive of the year.  The Knights and St Vincent DePaul are working together to collect 
non-perishable canned and packaged food for the St. John Food Kitchen to prepare for the Thanksgiving season.  Dan  
Murphy, our Community Director will be sharing more information soon.   Please contact Dan to offer your help.  The date 
is November 6-7th.  Look for the SVdP yellow truck in the church parking lot. 

 

The last page of this newsletter has our annual calendar of the many events we do each year.  Please consider where you can 
help serve our Parish, Community, and Council.  This is what it's all about!!  

 

Thom Laughery 

Grand Knight 
grandknight@kofc11187.com 
614 284-4441 
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HAPPY 28TH ANNIVERSARY 

Happy 28th Anniversary! 
 

Let’s take a minute and borrow a paragraph from 
the history tab of our website; 
 

“… early 1993, a small group of parish men 
gathered to explore the possibility of forming a 
Knights of Columbus council within St. Eliza-
beth Ann Seton parish.  The response, interest 
and commitment were overwhelming.  In the 
fall of the year and on Christopher Columbus 
Day, Seton Council 11187 was chartered on 
October 12, 1993.” 
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Membership Meeting Notes - September 8 2021  
 

Grand Knight Thom Laughery called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm 
with prayer. 
 

Roll Call of Officers: Missing were the Chaplain, Chancellor,  
Advocate and Financial Secretary, all excused. Ralph Blamer  
motioned to approve the minutes from last month’s meeting, Wayne 
Patterson 2nd.  Voted upon and passed. 
 

Chaplains Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

Membership and Reading of Applications:  Tim Lee stated that we 
have two transfers joining our Council, Father Leo Connolly and Phil 
Siedlecki, both 4th degree.  Ralph Blamer indicated that his grandson, 
Robert B. Cottrill Jr., a former Squire, will be applying for  
membership.  Our Council currently has 248 members. 
 

Grand Knight’s Report:  GK Thom Laughery and the Parish thanked 
all the Knights that worked at the Seton Festival which was one of the 
best ever. Tonight, we will be talking about the October membership 
drive, conducting a new survey, and the football frenzy raffle. 
 

Treasurer Report:  Dan Murphy sent out the financial report to the 
officers and program chairs, let him know if there are any questions or 
if anyone wants the numbers, all entries have been properly  
reconciled. 

Financial Secretary Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

Report of the Fourth Degree:  Ken Higdon, Faithful Admiral for 
Assembly 2900 and a Saint John XXIII Council 16561 member, asked 
for support for the VA Ticket Raffle as he is Chair, tickets are $10 
each, only 200 tickets, $1,000 goes to the winner and the remaining 
goes to the Vets, drawing at the November meeting.  Will have a Flag 
Retirement ceremony on 9/12/21 at Seton at 1 pm, will need an Honor 
Guard. The Fall Exemplification is scheduled for 10/16/21 at Ironton, 
any 3rd Degree member interested in becoming a 4th Degree Sir 
Knight, let him know. The next meeting is 9/15/21, with a tailgate 
meal at 6:30 pm, business meeting at 7:30 pm, any Knight and their 
family members are invited to the social portion. 
 

Report on Programs and Committees 
 

Benevolent:  Wayne Patterson offered to take over the leadership role 
for Mike Croyle. 
 

Community Director:  Dan M. Murphy sent out an email in regards 
to the United Way of Fairfield County seeking volunteers for their 
“Community Care Day” on 9/9/21 and another email in regards to the 
Walk With the Poor fund raiser at St. Charles on 9/25/21.  Considering 
an upcoming Food Drive for St. John’s Parish.  Jay Oconer reported 
that the Boy Scouts helped with moving Deacon Greg Waybright. 
 

Church:  Wayne Patterson stated that Father Leo will allow us to  
collect donations for the seminarians on Vocation Sunday. 
 

Council:  Francis Wilamosky would like to have a Blood Drive, needs 
to have 40 donors, passed around a from to sign up. 
 

Family:  Chuck Slaby stated the Family Fall Festival will be 10/23/21 
from 6 to 8 pm in the PAC, all families of the Parish are invited, will 
have a pumpkin carving contest, a costume parade, and a light dinner 
with bean soup and hotdogs. 
 

Right To Life:  Mike Gohr mentioned that the group is active again, 
recently had their first meeting of the year, he published the meeting 
minutes in the newsletter.  
 

Youth:  Wayne Patterson stated that the SPY Mass will be at 6 pm on 
Sunday, 9/12/21. 
 

Pancake Breakfast:  Karl Shuster reported that they are all set to go 
for the first one on 10/10/21. 
 

Public Relations:  Francis Wilamosky, let him know if you have  
anything for the bulletin, plans to list the upcoming events. 
 

Unfinished Business:    
 

MOTION:   Dan M. Murphy made a motion to donate $XXX from 
the Community budget to the Knights of Columbus Charities to assist 
those impacted by the fires, floods, earthquakes and hurricanes, 2nd by 
Al Kluczynski.  Discussion occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:   Chuck Slaby made a motion to spend up to $XXX from 
the Family budget on the Family Fun Festival, 2nd by Ray Ganem.  
Discussion occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Wayne Patterson made a motion to spend up to $XXX 
from the Membership budget to purchase donuts for the 10/3/21 Donut 
Sunday, 2nd by Dan M. Murphy.  Discussion occurred, voted upon and 
passed. 
 

MOTION:  Ray Ganem made a motion to spend up to $XXX as a 
Council expense to purchase banners for membership drive, pancake 
breakfast, fish fries, 2nd by Mike Sillings.  Discussion occurred, voted 
upon and passed. 
 

GK Thom Laughery ordered Knights of Columbus brochures,  
literature and rosaries from Supreme.  He also had information on  
banners and table top banners for Membership Drive and Pancake 
Breakfast, Fish Fries. 
 

New Business: 
 

GK Thom Laughery stated that the Chapter is having their Christopher 
Columbus Banquet (Award of the Year) on 10/10/21, cost is $40 per 
person, discussion occurred with decision not to participate.  
 

Membership Drive in October, Tim Lee will be speaking at all Masses 
the weekend of 10/2/21, will need greeters at all masses wearing their 
K of C shirts, need to get an article in the bulletin and flock notes.  Our 
Council will be providing donuts in Herman Hall after masses with a 
membership table being set up. 
 

A new Knights of Columbus Survey will be conducted for both the 
Parish and the Council. 
 

Gene Ebert will lead the rosary on Saturday morning, 10/2/21, for 
Benediction. 
 

Football Frenzy, Francis Wilamosky has raffle tickets for this fund 
raiser, $25,000 worth of prizes, for the last 10 weeks of NFL games, 
$20 per ticket with our Council getting $XXX for each ticket sold, 
11/10/21 is turn in date.  Highest score of 4 teams on the ticket win 
and lowest score still wins. 
 

Mike Gohr mentioned “That Man In You” program is starting again on 
9/11/21, Saturday mornings at 7am, consider joining or at least try it. 
 

Field Agent Report:  Mike Dippold reported that in mid-October 
there will be a webinar on Mutual Funds which would count as a  
Fraternal Benefit Night Event if some members attend, would like to 
get it listed in the bulletin. 
 

District Deputy Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

Brothers in Need:   Deacon Greg Waybright, Maureen Patterson, 
Steve Patterson, Jayden Baylers, Sandra Blamer, Croyle Family,  
Carrie Ebert, Trisha Bliss, Doreen Pant, Rick Douglas, Sarah Rigsby, 
Howard Illium Jeff Samborsky, Kim Mason, 13 Veterans who lost 
their lives in Afghanistan, and the 2,000 lives lost on 9/11. 
 

Lecturer Report:  Bill Richards talked about 9/11 and keeping the 
victims and their families in our prayers.  Since today is the birth of 
Mary, offer a rosary asking her to intercede for us that we never have 
another day like 9/11. 
 

Grand Knight Thom Laughery officially closed the meeting at 8:15 
pm.  Invited everyone to join us for a social gathering in the PAC’s 
kitchen.  Next membership meeting is scheduled for October 13th at 
7:00 pm, with the rosary being prayed at 6:30 pm  
 
 
 

Business Meeting Minutes (Continued on page 3) 
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Business Planning Meeting Notes - October 6, 2021  

 

Deputy Grand Knight Francis Wilamosky called the meeting to order 
at 6:32 pm with prayer. 
 

Grand Knight's Report:  DGK Francis Wilamosky stated that there 
was a great response this past weekend for the Membership Drive, 
Donut Sunday and read the email, dated 10/3/21, from Father  
Connolly that was sent to all members of Council 11187 expressing 
his appreciation to the Council for our presence at all Masses.  He  
reported on the results of Council 11187 Survey that was to be  
completed by 9/30/21, received 33 responses out of 240 sent out, took 
12:13 minutes to complete, responders like participating in activities, 
32 out of 33 feel they are informed about upcoming events, one com-
ment listed was …Be more visible in the church…suggested that 1st 
Sunday of the Month the Knights need to be greeters and wear their 
Knight shirt at all masses.  Would like to see each Knight sell 2 of the 
“Football Fund Crazr Sweepstakes” tickets, $20 each. 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  Dan Murphy sent out the numbers, any  
questions let him know or if you want to receive a copy.  He has the 
Knights of Columbus sign ready to be put up, waiting for the parish to 
have the utility companies mark the ground before digging post holes. 
 

Financial Secretary Report:  Frank Hare reported that the Council is 
in good standing.  He will be ordering supplies, if anyone needs any K 
of C forms, banners, prayer cards, etc. let him know. 
 

Membership:  Tim Lee reported that 3 new members signed up and 
several others are interested, currently have 258 members. Plans on 
having another Membership Drive during October, let him know if 
anyone is interested in becoming a member. 
 

Field Agent:  Mike Dippold stated that the Knights Of Columbus 
Midwest Region Fraternal Benefit Night virtual webinar “Financial 
Success Under Any Circumstances” by Van Mueller is scheduled for 
10/13/21 at 7:30 pm which is the same date as the Membership  
Meeting, unfortunately they are not allowed to record it so if any 
Knight not attending the Membership Meeting is encouraged to join 
the webinar, must pre-register at vanmueller.com/knights-of-columbus
-midwest-region.  
 

Report on Programs and Committees 
 

Right to Life:   Mike Gohr attended the PDHC - Pregnancy Decision 
Health Center annual fund raiser at Villa Milano Restaurant last week, 
attendance was over 500 people. The organization is totally funded by 
private donations and celebrated their 40-year anniversary. Since the 
founding of the organization, numerous abortion clinics in Columbus 
and the country have shut down.   He plans to attend a conference on 
the End-of-Life concerns at Resurrection Church in New Albany on 
10/7/21 with Barb McMullen being the speaker.  Father Leo suggested 
he attend to see about offering the talk to Seton parishioners with the 
Knights and the Respect Life committee sponsoring it. He will report 
back to the Knights at our next meeting.   He also viewed on Fox  
Nation the movie “Roe vs Wade” which was very informative, a lot of 
information came out about the reasoning behind the Roe vs Wade 
decision.  
 

Youth Director:  Al Kluczynski stated that usually 70 youths go to 
Harlan, KY to deliver the shoes collected during the recent Shoe 
Drive, but not this year due to Covid.  Current Youth Budget is 
$1,000, at the November meeting he plans on reporting some  
additional fund-raising ideas.  In January, need to support the Right to 
Life March and the Confirmation Retreat. 
 

Community Director:  Dan M. Murphy gave an update, (1) St. John’s 
Food Drive will be the weekend of 11/6-11/7/21, joint effort with St. 
Vincent DePaul who will also provide the truck. Volunteers needed to 
man the truck before and after masses but especially to unload the 
truck at St. John’s Church Sunday afternoon.  (2) John Pekar,  

Business Meeting Minutes (Continued from page 2)  Superintendent of Fairfield County Department of Developmental  
Disabilities, will speak at our 10/13/21 membership meeting at 7:00 
pm, guests from Seton’s Updates SVDP are also invited to hear John 
speak. (3) At the 9/17/21 PARC (Pickerington Area Resource  
Coalition) meeting, Meals on Wheels gave an update: (a) they still 
need volunteers for the once per month food box deliveries (two 
Knights Al and Werner currently volunteer - Thanks), (b) they are 
working with the American Red Cross (1-844-207-4509) to get free 
smoke detectors for seniors, (c) they offer a fall prevention course for 
seniors, and (d) they have a small home projects program for seniors.  
(4) At the 10/5/21 Fairfield County 211 Hope Committee meeting they 
gave an update on all the government service agencies in Fairfield 
County. Overall Fairfield County is meeting the current needs 
(Franklin County may be struggling). They are now kicking off their 
Holiday assistance program and may need help with it, more  
information to come.  Their Hunger Action month (September)  
program was a big success with over 10 sites collecting items, this 
program is something for Seton to consider joining next year. 
 

Family Director:   Chuck Slaby talked about the upcoming Family 
Fun Festival that has been rescheduled from 10/30/21 to 10/23/21 due 
to a wedding reception in the PAC, will need 100 pumpkins, plan on 
having a pumpkin carving contest, Halloween costume parade, and 
dinner served with bean soup, hotdogs, hamburgers, etc., will send an 
email as he needs 4 or 5 volunteers to help with the event. 
 

Pancake Breakfast:   Frank Hare reported that the Pancake Breakfast 
was moved from 10/10/21 to 10/17/21.  All Pancake Breakfasts will be 
scheduled for the 3rd Sunday in the month due to SPY Mass being the 
2nd Sunday of every month.  Plans to send out an email, will need  
volunteers. 
 

Coats for Kids:  Tim Lee reported that Dick Petersen is working 
again with St. Vincent Family Center to donate coats to needy  
children, Dick may be requesting a donation at the next meeting. 
 

Unfinished Business:  None 
 

New Business:  
 

MOTION:   Al Kluczynski made a motion to spend $XXX from the 
Youth budget to provide two $XXX scholarships for two youths to 
attend the National Catholic Youth Conference in Washington DC on 
11/18-21/21, 2nd by Jesus Garcia, discussion and voting will occur at 
the 10/13/21 membership meeting. 
 

MOTION:   Dan M. Murphy made a motion to donate $XXX from 
the Community budget to Meals on Wheels’ new program to help  
Seniors with small home projects on a cost sharing basis based on their 
ability to pay, 2nd by Chuck Slaby, discussion and voting will occur at 
the 10/13/21 membership meeting. 
 

Wayne Patterson reported that 4 new propane tanks have been  
purchased by the Parish, Frank Hare will check to see if the Council 
needs to pay half the cost. 
 

Deputy Grand Knight Francis Wilamosky officially closed the meeting 
at 7:40 pm with prayer. Membership Meeting is scheduled for October 
13th at 7 pm, come early as the rosary will be prayed at 6:30 pm. 
 

Vince Pulles, 

Recorder 
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SUPER DELUXE 
PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

 
17 October 2021 16 January 2021 
21 November 2021 20 February 2021 
19 December 2021 w/Santa 

 

Family Fall Festival 
 

October 23, 2021 
 

For all Seton Parish Families and Friends  
Bring the kids and have some  

good Fall Fun! 

For more information on Pro-Life Activities 
 

Email us at prolife@usccb.org 
Pro-Life Activities 

3211 4th Street, N.E., 
Washington DC 20017-1194 

V{tÇvxÄÄÉÜËá VÉÜÇxÜ  
In October, the Catholic Church in the United States  
celebrates Respect Life Month, and the first Sunday of October is  
designated as Respect Life Sunday. To support these annual  
observances, the USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities provides 
materials to help Catholics understand and value the gift of human life 
and help build a culture that cherishes and protects it.  I encourage all 
to check out the Respectlife.org web site Respect Life Month for the 
monthly agenda and other informative materials. This year there is a 
special emphasis on St. Joseph - Defender of Life!  
 

We also are dedicated to praying the rosary during this month.  Fr. 
Donald Calloway, MIC has written a wonderful book titled - The 10 
Mysteries of the Rosary.  The following is an excerpt from the book: 
 

“In April 2014, Boko Haram kidnapped more than 200 young girls 
from a school in Nigeria, Africa. Boko Haram is the notorious  
radical Muslim group that violently slaughters non-Muslims by 
such means as decapitation or burning people alive. 
 

In December 2014, Jesus appeared to a Catholic bishop in Nigeria 
and instructed him that the rosary was the weapon that would  
overcome Boko Haram. Bishop Oliver Dashe Doeme of the diocese 
of Maiduguri, Nigeria, claims that one evening, while he was  
praying his rosary, Jesus appeared to him holding a sword. During 
the vision, Jesus extended the sword toward the bishop. When the 
bishop went to take the sword from Jesus, it miraculously  
transformed into a rosary! Once the bishop had the rosary-sword in 
his hands, Jesus looked at him and said three times, "Boko Haram is 
gone! Boko Haram is gone! Boko Haram is gone!" 
 

After the bishop of Maiduguri had his vision, he began to promote 
the rosary in his diocese in Nigeria. In many of his interviews, he 
repeats his vision and informs his listeners of his interpretation of 
the vision in the following words: "As soon as I received the sword, 
it turned into a rosary. I didn't need any prophet to give me the  
explanation. It was clear that with the rosary we would be able to 
expel Boko Haram." On October 13, 2016, dozens of kidnapped 
girls were suddenly released by Boko Haram from captivity.  In 
May 2017, another 83 girls were released. Then, on July 3, 2017, 
700 members of Boko Haram surrendered their weapons and turned 
themselves in to Nigerian authorities. 
 

Many of the mysteries in the book reinforce the understanding of 
the rosary as just not a nice prayer, but our spiritual weapon.  As 
Knights we should carry our rosary with us always and in our left 
pocket as we would carry our sword into battle.  I hope you will 
take the time to read all of the mysteries.” 

 

Finally during October we focus on supporting the Missions.  A  
special focus would be support for the people of Haiti.  The  
earthquake, according to Catholic Relief Services (CRS), caused major 
damage to Les Cayes, the country’s third-largest city. More than 1,300 
have been killed and more than 5,700 injured. According to  CNN, the 
quake leveled 13,694 homes and damaged another 13,785. 
 

The natural calamities follow recovery from the country’s 2010  
earthquake, Hurricane Matthew in 2016, prolonged drought, the 
COVID-19 pandemic and political upheaval caused by the July 7  
assassination of Jovenel Moise, the Haitian president.  Akim Kikonda, 
CRS’ country representative in Haiti reported, “Prior to the  
earthquake, people here were already struggling to make ends meet. It 
is quite possible that Haiti is going to need more help than ever be-
fore.”  Contributions can be made to Catholic Charities - Donate to 
Where It's Needed Most | Catholic Relief Services (crs.org) 
 

Richard Petersen 
Chancellor 

DATES WERE UPDATED 
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* No Assembly meeting at Seton 

2021/2022 Council 11187 Calendar (Tentative) 

        
July  August  September 

04 Knight's Mass  4 Membership Meeting - 7:00  5 Knight's Mass 
06 Business Meeting - 6:30  8 Knight's Mass  8 Membership Meeting - 7:00* 
14 Membership Meeting - 7:00  8-12 Festival Final Prep  15 Assembly Meeting 
21 Assembly Meeting  18 Assembly Meeting    
27 Business Meeting - 6.30  25 Social Night  6 Labor Day 
   31 Business Meeting - 6:30*    

    School Starts    
        
   13-15 Seton Festival    
   29 Seton Open    
        

October  November  December 
3 Knight's Mass  2 Business Meeting - 6:30*  5 Knight's Mass 
5 Business Meeting - 6:30*  7 Knight's Mass  8 Membership Meeting - 7:00* 

13 Membership Meeting - 7:00*  10 Membership Meeting - 7:00*  15 Assembly Meeting 
20 Assembly Meeting  -  PAC  17 Assembly Meeting    
27 Social Night  30 Business Meeting - 6:30  31 New Year's Eve 
        

11 Columbus Day  11 Veterans Day  25 Christmas Day 
12 Council Anniversary  25 Thanksgiving    
      19 3rd Pancake Breakfast w/ 

17 1st Pancake Breakfast  21 2nd Pancake Breakfast   Santa 
23 Family Fun Festival       
        
        

January 2022  February  March 
2 Knight's Mass  1 Business Meeting - 6:30*  1 Business Meeting - 6:30* 
4 Business Meeting - 6:30*  6 Knight's Mass  6 Knight's Mass 

12 Membership Meeting - 7:00*  9 Membership Meeting - 7:00*  9 Membership Meeting - 7:00* 
19 Assembly Meeting  16 Assembly Meeting  16 Assembly Meeting 
26 Social Night  23 Social Night  23 Social Night 
        

01 New Year's Day  14 Valentine's Day  17 St Patrick’s Day 
17 MLK Birthday  21 President's Day    
      2 Ash Wednesday 

16 4th Pancake Breakfast  12 Wives’ Appreciation Dinner    
   20 5th Pancake Breakfast  4 1st Fish Fry 

28 Palm Sunday     11 2nd Fish Fry 
      18 3rd Fish Fry 
      19 St Patty's Party 
      25 4th Fish Fry 
        

April  May   June 
3 Knight's Mass  1 Knight's Mass  5 Knight's Mass 
5 Business Meeting - 6:30*  3 Business Meeting - 6:30*  8 Membership Meeting - 7:00* 

13 Membership Meeting - 7:00*  11 Membership Meeting - 7:00*  15 Assembly Meeting 
20 Assembly Meeting  18 Assembly Meeting  29 Social Night 
27 Social Night  25 Social Night    
   31 Business Meeting - 6:30*  14 Flag Day 

15 Tax Day     19 Father's Day 
   8 Mother's Day    

10-16 Holy Week  30 Memorial Day    
17 Easter       
   7 Blue Coats Dinner    
1 5th Fish Fry       
8 6th Fish Fry       

16 Easter Egg Hunt       
        

04 Independence Day       
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Prayer Corner 
Brothers in Need:  Deacon Greg Waybright, Maureen Patterson, Steve Patterson, Jayden Baylers, Sandra Blamer, 
Croyle Family, Carrie Ebert, Trisha Bliss, Doreen Pant, Rick Douglas, Sarah Rigsby, Howard Illium Jeff Samborsky, 
Kim Mason, 13 Veterans who lost their lives in Afghanistan, and the 2,000 lives lost on 9/11. 

Comments or Articles  
Jesus Garcia 

Phone:  (6**) 577-9016 
Email:  jvlag3@charter.net 

Articles due by the 25th  
of each month 

Join Us 

October 2021 
3 Knight's Mass 
5 Business Meeting - 6:30* 
13 Membership Meeting - 7:00* 
20 Assembly Meeting  -  PAC 
27 Social Night 
  

11 Columbus Day 
12 Council Anniversary 
  

17 1st Pancake Breakfast 
23 Family Fun Festival 
  
  
  
  
  
  

November 2021 
2 Business Meeting - 6:30* 
7 Knight's Mass 
10 Membership Meeting - 7:00* 
17 Assembly Meeting 
30 Business Meeting - 6:30 
  

11 Veterans Day 
25 Thanksgiving 
  

21 2nd Pancake Breakfast 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Prospect Card 

2021/22 Council Officers 
Chaplain                                                      chaplain@kofc11187.com 

Fr. Leo Connolly (6**) 833-0482 
Grand Knight                                        grandknight@kofc11187.com 

Thom Laughery (6**) 837-3623 

Deputy Grand Knight                 deputygrandknight@kofc11187.com 

Francis Wilamosky (6**) 561-1961 

Chancellor                                                chancellor@kofc11187.com 

Richard Petersen, PGK (6**) 868-8615 

Advocate                                                     advocate@kofc11187.com 

Shawn Roberts (6**) 397-5798 

Financial Secretary                       financialsecretary@kofc11187.com 

Frank Hare, PGK (7**) 964-3580 

Treasurer                                                     treasurer@kofc11187.com 

Dan Murphy (6**) 860-9488 

Recorder                                                      recorder@kofc11187.com 

Vince Pulles  (6**) 321-4395  

Warden                                                          warden@kofc11187.com 

Jeffrey Oconer (6**) 209-3190 

Inside Guard                                           insideguard@kofc11187.com 

Timothy Lee (2*7*0) 978-0157 

Outside Guard                                      outsideguard@kofc11187.com 

Raymond Ganem (6**) 214-8037 

3 Year Trustee                                              trustees@kofc11187.com 

Jesus Garcia, PGK, PFN (6**) 577-9016 

2 Year Trustee  

Wayne Patterson, PGK, PFN (6**) 833-0980 

1 Year Trustee 

Mike Sillings, PGK (6**) 312-8949 

Lecturer                                                        lecturer@kofc11187.com 

William Richards (6**) 905-1319 

Membership                                          membership@kofc11187.com 

Timothy Lee (2*7*0) 978-0157 

Publicity                                            publicrelations@kofc11187.com 

Francis Wilamosky (6**) 561-1961 

Richard Schlachter (6**) 352-1935 

District Deputy                                                 ugotme2@icloud.com 

Bill Merriman (6**) 397-5745 
Field Agent                                                michael.dippold@kofc.org 

Mike Dippold (6**) 847-0649 
   

Technical Director                           technicaldirector@kofc11187.com 


